
 

 

 

Product Change Bulletin 

 

Subject:  115V 57RPM 300 Power Drive Plug Changes for IEC 
Certification 

 
Cat Numbers Affected:  75075 Model 300 Power Drive 115V 57 RPM 

15722 Model 300 Complete 115V 57 RPM  
   

Date:     August 10, 2020  

                                                                                                                                    

Dear RIDGID Customer: 

 
The Ridge Tool Company is committed to provide the highest quality products. We 
recently completed a project certifying our threading equipment to the latest 
International Electrotechnical Commission (IEC) standards.  Most products passed with 
minimal or no modifications and did not affect the configuration, operation or 
performance of the machine.  However, the 300 Power Drive and 300 Complete 115V 
57 RPM machines required a change from a 15Amp NEMA 5-15 plug to a 20Amp 
NEMA 5-20 due the current draw at the high RPM.  We understand this may cause 
some inconvenience, but the modification was necessary to comply with the latest 
standards.  Ridge Tool Company does not recommend altering or adapting the 20 Amp 
plug for use on a 15 Amp service. 

If you have any questions regarding this Product Change Bulletin, do not hesitate to 
contact Ridgid Technical Service at 1-800-519-3456 or email us at 
rtctechservices@emerson.com. 

Sincerely, 

 

Larry Feskanich 

Senior Global Marketing Manager 

 

 

mailto:rtctechservices@emerson.com
mailto:rtctechservices@emerson.com

